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Thank you to all our volunteers for their hard work,

dedication, and selflessness. Your contributions

are invaluable in helping us achieve our goals and

make a difference in the lives of those we serve.

We appreciate your commitment and support more

than words can express.

MESSAGE FROM THE EDITOR:

F E B R U A R Y  2 0 2 3 V O L U M E  1 9



Orange County Rescue Mission is

an organization that aids the

homeless. At the facility, our

volunteers packaged donated

canned food to be shipped out.

They also helped serve lunch for

the homeless aswell.
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Schaborum Park 3/4
Our volunteers understand that beach

pollution doesn't start at the beach, it


starts in our backyards,

neighborhoods, and local parks. By


going straight to the source, our

volunteers have taken on the


challenge of addressing pollution at

its origin. Through their efforts, we can

reduce the amount of pollutants that

make their way into our oceans and


beaches, creating a cleaner and safer

environment for all. Thank you to our


dedicated volunteers for their

commitment to protecting our planet.

Park Adoption 3/18
Life Reset adopted Hope for the

Hills park to revitalize and
improve it for the community.
Life Reset adopted this park of

February 1 and the first cleanup
took place on the 18th.Hope for

the Hills, located on 1999
Avenida Cabrillo, covers 6.3

acres of land and contains many
sources of recreation for its
visitors. It offers BBQ areas,

picnics, and a playground. It also
has places for sports, such as a

tennis and basketball court.



Upcoming
Events:

Korean War
 Memorial 

Cleanup 3/18

4/15 Summitridge

Park Trail Plogging



Amigos de Los Rios

4/22 Tree Planting



4/29 Last Beach


Cleaning Adoption
(More Information will


be shared soon)

Korean War

Memorial


Committee

came to cheer

and encourage

our members.


